
 

Benha University 

News 
 

Thursday: 17/11/2016   

 

Benha University holds Courses to Maintain the Link 

between the Staff Members and the Students 
 

Prof.Dr. Hesham Abu-El-Enin, the vice president 

of post-graduate studies and research 

announces that the faculty and leadership 

development center holds courses to the young 

researchers about the ethics and the 

methodology of scientific research to develop 

their research abilities. Prof.Dr. Alaa Metwaly, the head of the center says that 

the course started from 15-11-2016 and to 17-11-2016.  Prof.Dr. Alaa Metwaly, 

the head of the center says that these courses is in the frame of maintaining the 

link between the staff members and the students stressing that many courses 

about effective communication will be held soon and the professors of the 

faculty of education will deliver the lectures in these courses. 


